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Brown Co reports 5th COVID-related death
(KNZA)--Brown County is reporting its fifth COVID-19 related death.

The Brown County Health Department said Wednesday the individual was a man
in his 80's.

It's the second COVID-related death this week in the county. On Monday, the
Health Department reported the death of a woman in her 60's.

As of Wednesday, Brown County has seen 128 positive cases since the pandemic
began.

There are currently 26 active cases, with no hospitalizations.
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